
                                                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                            November 22, 2022  

               

 

PRESS RELEASE                                                                       

 

Blanchard Township/Dunkirk Recycling will be held on Tuesday, December 13th, 2022 

in the parking lot of the former Price Funeral Home.  The 2nd recycling date is schedule 

for Thursday, December 22nd, 2022.   

 

The recycling truck will be there between the hours of 9:00 AM and 11:30 AM. 

 

If there is a Level I Weather Emergency in either Hardin or Union County, no recycling 

will be held on these dates. 

 

Recyclables need to be rinsed clean to control odor.  The following can be recycled: 

 

Plastic Bottles and Jugs - ONLY #1 and #2 – Milk, Juice, Pop, Detergent Bottles and 

Jugs.  Look for the recycling arrow on the bottom of the container, the number will be in 

the middle. 

 

Aluminum or Metal – Food and Beverage – Bottles or Containers 

 

Glass – Food and Beverage – Bottles or Jars 

 

Paper – Newspaper, Magazines, Cereal Boxes, Cake/Pancake Boxes etc., Telephone 

Books, Junk Mail (Remove Address) – Office Paper 

 

Cardboard – Flattened (no larger than 2 ft. X 2 ft.) 

 

The above items are the only recyclables accepted. 

 

This project is sponsored by the North Central Ohio Solid Waste District in cooperation 

with the Blanchard Township Trustees and the Village of Dunkirk. 

 

 

 

  


